“Notice of Public Meeting to Discuss Budget”

San Jacinto College District will hold a public budget hearing meeting on Monday, June 3,
2019, at 7 p.m. in the Board Room, Suite A1.104, of the Thomas S. Sewell District Administration
Building, located at 4624 Fairmont Parkway, Pasadena, Texas.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the College District’s budget that will determine the
tax rate that will be adopted.

Public participation in the discussion is invited.

A regular meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held immediately after at which time
adoption of the 2019-2020 budget will be considered.

The proposed budget will be available for inspection beginning on May 31, 2019, in the
Budget Control Office, Room A2.213, 4620 Fairmont Parkway, Pasadena, Texas.



